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3 May 2018

Dear Parents
Year 7 Parents’ Talk and Welcome Supper on Thursday 13 September

Surbiton High School Parents’ Association look forward to welcoming you to our School. We would like to take this
opportunity to formally invite you to attend the Year 7 Parents’ Talk and Welcome Supper; this takes place on
Thursday 13 September at 7.00pm in the Surbiton Assembly Rooms, Surbiton High School, 138 Maple Road,
Surbiton KT6 4RT.

This is an evening where you can meet other new parents from the year as well as your daughter’s Form Tutor and
staff. After a welcome drink, all parents are invited to attend the talk, which will begin promptly at 7.15pm in the
Main Hall upstairs. There will be presentations on the year ahead by Mrs Rebecca Glover (Principal, Surbiton High
School), Mrs Jacqueline Bennett (Head of Year 7, Surbiton High School) and Mrs Louise Bull (Chair, SHSPA).

After this, the Parents’ Association is hosting a Welcome Supper in the Dining Room downstairs. You will be seated
according to your daughter’s form, so there will be plenty of opportunity to get to know other parents. There will
also be a bar where you can purchase wine, beer and soft drinks.

Tickets for the event are priced at £17 each and can be ordered by going to the following link -
https://bit.ly/2qVgk9s

The supper has been a sell out in previous years, so we do encourage you to book early. The deadline for ordering
tickets is Friday 7 September 2018. In addition to vegetarian options, if you have additional dietary requirements,
please do make a note when booking.

We hope that you can join us and very much look forward to seeing you there.
Yours sincerely
Mrs Rebecca Glover Mrs Jacqueline Bennett Mrs Louise Bull

Principal Head of Year 7 Chair
Surbiton High School Surbiton High School Surbiton High School Parents’ Association



